Aaron Goemann

I am a member of a farming family and a water resources professional previously certified in the
general aspects of the NPEDS through the Erosion and Stormwater Management Certification
Program at the University of Minnesota.

I deeply value the quality of both surface and groundwater in our state and support this regulation.
Although manure can be a valuable source of fertilizer in both conventional and regenerative
farming practices, great care must be taken to ensure that it is stored, transported, and applied to
farmland in meaningful circumstances and by non-destructive means.



